From: Robert McCaughan

To: Jeffrey English
Subject: FW: Copy of District Wide General Landscape Services Contract
Date: Friday, October 14, 2016 8:56:52 AM

Attachments: BDZ45 - Executed New Contract.pdf

Jeff,
Attached Is e-mail from FDOT extending opportunity to piggyback the FDOT District wide contract.

Rob McCaughan
p' mpano Public Works Director

- Robert. McCaughan@copbfl.com
F‘beaCh 954.786,4097

Flatega's Warmas! Walcong
pompanobeachil.gov

From: Sowers, Laura [mailto:Laura.Sowers@dot.state.fl.us]

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 5:50 PM

To: Robert McCaughan

Cc: Hassett, Elisabeth; Lampley, Paul; Creed, Richard; Lockmiller, David; Randolph, Mary Ann
Subject: Copy of District Wide General Landscape Services Contract

Hi Rob,

Elisabeth asked me to send you a copy of the District Wide General Landscape Service Contract so
you could possibly piggy back on this contract for tree relocation services. If you have any questions,
please give me a call.

Laura M. Sowers

Florida Department of Transportation
Landscape Architecture Unit

Design - FDOT District 4

In-House Support (DB Ecological Services)
Phone: (954) 777-4525



